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Department of Engineering. 
After obtaining his inspector 
certification, he served as a 
Civil Engineering 
Construction Inspector for 
the Washington Suburban 
Sanitary Commission 
(WSSC). Eric served in this 
role for 25 years before he 
retired in 2011. 

While a student at Glenville 
State, Eric was involved with 
the Blacks United Together 
Student Organization 
and was a member of the 
Pioneer Basketball Team. 

When asked about his time 
at GSC, he said, "I am 
thankful to have attended 
GSC. I enjoyed being on the 
basketball team, during my 
four years. It was the 
experience of a lifetime to 
have met and played with 
my teammates from other 
cities and states. I was the 
first of my family to be able 
to graduate from college. 
The experience and 
memories of GSC will be 
with me always. Being a part 
of the African American 
community at GSC will 
forever be a part of me. 
Now, I am one of those 
Pioneers of GSC." 

Eric currently resides in 
Clinton, Maryland with his 
wife Brenda. 

We are proud to feature Eric 
in this week’s Alumni 
Spotlight and proud to call 
him an alumnus of Glenville 
State College. 

 

 

Click here to read more. 
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Program, and other areas. "We have great people here," Clements said. "I’m very excited to 
be working with the faculty and staff in these areas and beyond." 

Outside of academia, Clements and her husband Eric have been involved with the Sports Car 
Club of America for over 20 years. She holds many regional titles, and has also won three 
times at the annual national championship event. 

Click here to learn more. 

 

  

 

  

 

Pioneer Progress is Returning 

GSC's magazine for alumni and friends - the Pioneer Progress - is returning this fall after a 
three year hiatus! Have you married recently? Been honored with an award or accolade? 
Received a promotion or taken on a new career path? Added a new bundle of joy to your 
family? Celebrated a milestone anniversary? 

We want to know what is happening with our GSC alumni and their families. Click here to 
send us your updates for our upcoming edition of the Pioneer Progress. 
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Walter Turner ’69 – $10,000 for the Walter Turner Scholarship Fund 

Former President and Frist Lady Drs. Peter and Betsy Barr – $2,000 Fine Arts Artist in 
Residence 

David and Barbara (Clark) ’59 Simmons – 
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The Children’s Center of Ohio, Inc. – $100 for PAC Softball 

Mary (Plunkett Childers) Marshall ’57 – $100 for the Pioneer Fund 

Sharon (Phares) Brannon ’70 – $50 for the Pioneer Fund 

Sean Hunt – $10 for the Pioneer Fund 
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